
 

IAB SA opens entries for 2020 Bookmark Awards

IAB SA has officially opened entries for the 2020 Bookmark Awards. Now in its 12th year, the awards celebrate digital
excellence in South Africa and recognise the impact interactive has on marketing.

Interested in entering? Here's what you need to know:

•Early bird entries are open until 14 October 2019
•Standard entry fee applies from 15 October 2019 to 5 November 2019
•Late entry fee applies from 6 November 2019 to 20 November 2019
•All entries close on 20 November 2019
•Additional IAB SA member entry discount applies

For more information on the submission process, go here.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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